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Dear Parents / Carers                                                                                                                                    01.02.2019 

 

Where the Wild things are trip to Bewilderwood! 

Wednesday 24th April 2019 

 

We are very excited to announce that for the first time, we have organised an amazing trip to Bewilderwood as our 

‘Wow’ event to start our first summer term topic ‘Where the Wild Things are.’! It will be a super opportunity for your 

children to explore the wonderful world of the Boggles and for them to immerse themselves in a fantasy natural world 

that we are sure will inspire them with wonderful ideas for their learning back at school. 

 

Please see itinerary below; 

 

Visit to:    Bewilderwood 

Date:    24th April 2019 

Method of Travel:   Carters Coaches 

Staff Ratio:   In accordance with Health and Safety guidelines 

Departure:   9.15am    

Arrival back at school:  3pm 

 

The children must wear their school polo shirt and sweatshirt/cardigan but can wear suitable trousers/jeans/leggings 

plus comfortable, appropriate footwear. We want them to be comfortable as they will be exploring, sliding, climbing 

and generally being physical whilst there. 

 

They should bring a sunhat or a raincoat, dependant on the weather forecast.  They will also require a packed lunch, 

snack and plenty of water to drink.  

 

A school packed lunch is available to order via Parent Pay in the usual way.  For those children who are in receipt of 

free school meals, please also place the order in this way, but no payment will be required.  Orders will need to be 

placed on or before Monday 18th March 2019. 

 

We require a contribution of £12.00 per child towards the cost of the trip. If we do not receive adequate payment, the 

trip may not go ahead. Payments are due via ParentPay by Friday 29th  March 2019. 

 

Please sign and return the attached permission slip before Friday 1st March 2019. 

 

If your child requires any prescribed medication during the trip, please contact the school for a medical form. 

 

Kind regards, Dereham Junior Academy 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Bewilderwood  - 24th April 2019 

 

I/We have read the information provided regarding this educational visit, and agree for our child to take part. 
 
Name of Child: _____________________________ Year / Class: __________________________________ 
 
Name of Parent: ____________________________  Signature of Parent:_______________________________ 
Date:_______________________    


